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Santa Barbara County Employees’ Retirement System Gregory Levin, CEO 
 

 
 
DATE: October 9, 2019 
 
TO: Hon. Steve Lavagnino, Chair 
 Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 
 
CC: Mona Miyasato, County Executive Officer  
 
 Jacquelyne Alexander, Chief Deputy Clerk of the Board 
 Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Gregory Levin, CEO CPA  
 
RE: Trustee Appointments 
 
 
The Honorable Steve Lavagnino’s term on the Santa Barbara County Board of 
Retirement ends on December 31, 2019. Accordingly, this memorandum is sent 
to request that the Board of Supervisors of Santa Barbara County undertake 
efforts to appoint a Trustee pursuant to Government Code section 31520.1. 
Hon. Lavagnino has indicated interest in serving an additional three-year term. 
 
If I, or SBCERS can be of any assistance in this matter, please do not hesitate 
to contact me at 805-568-2585.  


